

www.city.milwaukee.gov

Office of the City Clerk

Ronald D. Leonhardt City Clerk

Jim Owczarski Deputy City Clerk

July 13, 2007

## CORRECTED LETTER

To the Honorable Mayor Tom Barrett Office of the Mayor City Hall Room 201

Dear Mayor Barrett:

This is to confirm that Margaret Henningsen took her oath of office and is now duly qualified to serve as a member of the Main Street Milwaukee Partners Board to serve a three year term to expire June 27, 2010.

Sincerely,

JIM OWCZARSKI Deputy City Clerk

cc: Margaret Henningsen
Main Street Milw. Partners Board
Ethics Board
FN 061595

JO/khm Oaths07.doc